
   

  
  

On eve of International Children’s Day officials of Tomsk Region
Investigations Directorate visit special (remedial) school

 

  
  

The officials of the Tomsk Region Investigations Directorate of the Russia’s Investigative
Committee together with the students of Tomsk Polytechnic School have visited special (remedial)
school No 39 of VIII type in the city of Tomsk. The investigations Directorate and the facility have
been friends for a long time.

Deputy Head of the Investigations Directorate Andrey Borisovich Gusev congratulated the children
and their parents on the end of school year and the coming International Children’s Day. The
students of the Polytechnic School made a show for the children.

As a good tradition goes, at the end of the celebration the investigators gave the children presents.
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